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BULLETIN 18-03 
 
 
REFERENCE: Updates to the Colorado Liquor Rules 
 
DATE:  March 6, 2018 
 
 
COLORADO LIQUOR ENFORCEMENT DIVISION  
 
Effective March 2, 2018, the Colorado Liquor Enforcement Division (LED) has 
updated certain regulations within the Colorado Liquor Rules (1 C.C.R. 203-2).  
These updated regulations are the result of public working groups throughout 2017 
and a public hearing on December 19, 2017. 
 
Please see the below link for the latest version of the Colorado Liquor Rules, which 
are also posted on our website at www.colorado.gov/enforcement/liquor. 
 
The LED anticipates commencing its annual rule-making working groups in May of 
2018.  The LED will provide public notice of its rule-making working groups at that 
time via its website and its e-mail listserv.  To subscribe to the LED listserv in 
order to receive important notices, please subscribe at link.   
 
If you have any questions about this Bulletin, please contact the LED at (303) 205-
2306. 

 Physical Address: 
 1881 Pierce Street 
 Lakewood, CO 80214 
 

 

 Mailing Address: 
 P.O. Box 173350 
 Denver, CO 80217-3350 
 

 

https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/enforcement/liquor-enforcement-laws-rules-regulations
https://www.colorado.gov/pacific/enforcement/liquor-enforcement-division-email-subscription

